WHAT INFANTS NEED TO BRING TO SCHOOL


In the Infant room, each child has one cubby clearly marked with his or her name, where all of his personal belongings are kept, as well as a changing bin kept stocked with diapers, wipes, etc.  We ask that each child have one baby bag or tote, clearly labeled with his or her name.  Each morning that your child attends, his or her bag should arrive containing:

A. At least 3 clean changes of seasonally appropriate clothing (each change should include undergarments and socks, as well as entire outfits (tops and bottoms or one piece).

B. All bottles for milk or formula needed for the day.
C. All other food (breakfast, lunch and/or dinner may be served in this program) needed for the day-fully prepared and ready to be served or heated and served.

D. Dribble bibs (if used), pacifiers, security blanket (over the age of one), security toy and any other appropriate personal items. 
E. All medications to be taken that day.   If your child needs to take a medication that was prescribed from their doctor, it needs to be in the original container with a pharmacy label stating (1) the child’s name, (2) what the medication is, (3) when the dose should be given and (4) how much of a dosage should be given.  A medical administer form must be completed and signed by the parent.
Please remember that every item (especially clothing, bottles and reusable food containers) must be clearly labeled.  We cannot be responsible for misplaced belongings which are not labeled. It is advisable to organize your child’s belongings in reusable zip lock bags.

In addition to the above, you must provide the following items which may be brought or stored (again, clearly labeled) in quantity:

· Disposable diapers

· Disposable wipes

· Diapering ointment and/or powder (if you wish these to be used)

· Over the counter medicines that we may administer when needed for your child (Tylenol, Oragel or Anbesol, Benadryl etc.)   A medical administer form must be completed and signed by the parent.
· Pack and Play sheet to fit our cribs.

We will inform you when any of these run low – please be conscientious in replenishing these supplies promptly.  You may also choose to store one box of baby cereal, one can of formula, and several extra jars of baby food in your child’s cubby for times when we might need them. (We advise you keep extras to a minimum however as they do occupy valuable storage space)


It is also important that each child has footwear appropriate to their stage of development (crib/shoes/booties for teenies; hard soled sneakers or baby shoes for early and almost walkers) and seasonally appropriate outdoor clothing (including a hat or hood) each day as we do take the children outdoors every day that the weather allows.  When picking up in the evening, please be sure to check your child’s cubby and crib and the refrigerator to be sure you have all his or her belongings.  Our staff will be happy to assist you in gathering your things but will not be responsible for what you forgot.  Please be sure to check for soiled clothing and replace it each day. The school will provide sippy cups, eating utensils and bibs. This enables us to control hygiene and avoid confusion.
